
 

 

 
Forty years ago on December 15, 
1971 President Nixon signed into 
law the Wild Free Roaming Horse 
and Burro Act.  
 
Join us in remembering that 
the fight to gain accountable 
protection for our “living 
symbol of the pioneer spirit” 
wages on.  
 
The thought is a simple one, light 
a candle. 
 
 

Please join us in a Nationwide Candlelight Vigil, as a symbol that we will not 
give up until each life that is to be protected under law is given the 
consideration due to humanely care for them as outlined by law.  That they 
receive their fair share of resource when they dwell free on public land and 
are treated with the respect they deserve when removed and enter into the 
realm of domestication and sanctuary. 

  

In remembrance of the spirit of the law, and the continued will to see it implemented, 
candles will be lit across the Nation.  There should never be another Honey 
Bandit!! 

 

Date:  December 15, 2011 – 4 – 7pm 

 

Location:  Holiday Market Shopping Center – in front of Another Chance Animal Welfare League – 
9384 Deschutes Rd, Palo Cedro 

 

Contact:  Palomino Armstrong  - 530-474-5197 or 530-339-1458 
 Email:  palomino.honeybandit@gmail.com 
Website:  www.chillypepper.weebly.com 

 
Volunteers needed to help with organizing 

 
Special thank you to:  True Value, The Barn Bum, Country Girl NCUnique, PC Gift Gallery, Another Chance 
Animal Welfare League, Holiday Market, Palo Cedro Eye Clinic 
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